
 

 

26th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7, 8, 9 and 10: Les Misérables, The Sondheim Theatre, London on Thursday 17th July 
2025 

As part of activities week, we will be offering pupils in years 7, 8, 9 and 10 the opportunity 
to join us on a trip to the Sondheim Theatre in London on Thursday 17th July 2025 at 2.30pm 
to see the musical Les Misérables. 

We will leave school at 8.45am, travel by coach to London and return at 9:30pm, this will 
include a break at Oxford services for lunch. Students will need to bring either a packed 
lunch and a drink or money to purchase food and drink.  Students who receive free school 
meals will receive a packed lunch for the visit.  Students can wear own clothes. 

The cost of this trip is £70.00, payment can be made via Arbor School Trips until Friday 9th 
May.   
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the below form by Friday 9th May.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/rrzHkBt79N 
 
Trip places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  We have 64 places available 
on the visit and any pupils who apply after the 64 places are filled will be added to the 
waiting list.   
 
Please note, should your child display repeated poor behaviour prior to and up to the event, 
the member of staff in charge reserves the right to withdraw them from the trip. For further 
information regarding this, please refer to the school and home agreement policy. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr M Penn 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/rrzHkBt79N

